
 

ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE 
 
Please be advised that as part of the Main Street Rehabilitation project, Durham Street East in the 
village of Mount Forest at the east side of the Main Street North intersection has extended the road 
closure until Wednesday September 24, 2025, weather permitting.  Main Street North will 
remain open during this time.  Local traffic will be permitted access during this Durham Street East from 
Fergus Street intersection.  Pedestrian crossing will remain open during the road closure to allow for 
safe pedestrian movement. 
 

 
 
On behalf of the Township, we apologize for any inconveniences caused by this project. 
 
Regards, 
 
Tammy Stevenson, C.E.T.  
Manager of Infrastructure and Engineering 
T: 519.848.3620 Ext. 4629  


